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Berry, Taylor

From: Angela Leigh Tucker <sweethomeangela@gmail.com>
Sent: Saturday, May 14, 2022 4:32 PM
To: Statements
Subject: Docket E-100, Sub 180CS

To whom it may concern: 
 

Duke’s plan is too complex, and would discourage solar investments and fails to account 
for solar's benefits to the grid.  Do not let Duke energy change the rules on our net 
metering!  This would make rooftop solar less accessible at a time when climate scientist 
say we must be moving full steam to decarbonize! 
 

Thanks for doing the right thing, 
Angela 

 
 
Sent with love from my iPhone 


